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Friday, 1st of December 

We started our last day in Vienna at 8 o’clock in the morning with a meeting in the TB 

room to talk about the evaluation of the week. We were supposed to find our old group 

from the audio-visual task from the day before, and talk about the highlights of the 

whole week. However, a lot of us couldn’t decide on one highlight – there were too 

many good things during this project! In the same time, some students went to the IT 

room to answer some questions about their opinion on the Erasmus project. The rest 

of us was still in the TB room and sang some songs together with some teachers. It 

was the best way to spend the last day together!  

After that we went by train to the Donau Turm (Danube Tower). We had a great view 

over Vienna from the top of the tower. We got some interesting information on the 

history of the tower, too. We also had our lunch there. On the top of Vienna! The food 

(Wiener Schnitzel) was very tasty. As usual, we had a bit of free time afterwards as 

well.  

In the late afternoon, the programme ended, and we had to say goodbye to some of 

the group, because they went home right away. It was very hard to say goodbye, 

because a lot of us have formed friendships in this short time. In the evening, most of 

us had dinner with the host families or met with some people from the group.  

 

 


